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Mr. D. Martin 
Officer in Charge 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory 
C.S.I.R.O. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania 
Australia 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

Thank you indeed for the interesting 
information on hydroelectric development in 
Tasmania. I have perused a good deal of it 
and found it most interesting. The bound vol­
ume, "A Million Horses", I have taken horne to 
read more thoroughly at my leisure. 

Please accept my thanks for your thought­
fulness in sending this material on to me. 

Sincerely, 

JWH: rom 


